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Ref: 0167/UNGC/D      Dated:14/08/2024 

 

 

 

To: 

Mr. Muhammad Zahid Karim 

P.O Village Panian Bhara Shareef, 

District Haripur, Pakistan. 

 

Subject: Letter of Commitment with UN Global Compact 

 

Dear Mr. Muhammad Zahid Karim, 

 

On behalf of the National Council of Literacy and Social Welfare (NCLSW), I am pleased to congratulate you on 

your formal inclusion as a member of our esteemed organization. Your commitment to advancing literacy, 

education, and the development of universities and schools will significantly contribute to our collective efforts in 

achieving the United Nations Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). 

 

As President of NCLSW, with our organization holding UN Special Consultative Status, I am particularly proud 

to welcome you as a stakeholder in the UN Global Compact. Your involvement is a vital step in furthering our 

shared mission of promoting peace, justice, and social equity in Pakistan and beyond. 

 

We look forward to your active participation and valuable contributions to our initiatives, which align with the 

core principles of the UN Global Compact. Together, we will continue to work towards building a better, more 

sustainable future for all. 

 

Once again, congratulations, and welcome to the NCLSW family. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Masooma Zahra Naqvi 

President, NCLSW 

UN Special Consultative Status 

 



 
Masooma Zahra Naqvi (    President)  

 

Main Office : syeda zainab s.a Education complex  10 Street, Ali twon ,Qureshiabad Chak jalal deen 
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